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From: Rukshana Begum [mailto:Rukshana.Begum@nice.org.uk] 
Sent: 04 April 2013 16:32
Subject: NICE: Invitation to Tender (ITT) for an Evidence review to support the update of NICE guidance on Exercise referral schemes
Dear colleagues,
Please note that NICE have published an Invitation to Tender (ITT) for an Evidence review to support the update of NICE guidance on Exercise referral schemes.
The closing date for tender proposals is mid-day on Monday 13th May 2013. For more information, please visit the Tenders page of Contract Finders’s website: https://online.contractsfinder.businesslink.gov.uk:443/Common/View%20Notice.aspx?site=1000&lang=en&NoticeId=891233
If you wish to apply please read the “How to apply” section in the advert carefully as failure to follow the correct procedure may result in your proposal being rejected. All parties that download the documentation must supply their company name, contact details and telephone no. to Temidayo Akenroye by email at temidayo.akenroye@nice.org.uk and confirm their intention to submit a bid by mid-day on Friday 19th April. 
If you wish to be removed from our mailing list please email me Rukshana Begum at rukshana.begum@nice.org.uk.
Many thanks and kind regards,
Rukshana Begum
Project Coordinator - Centre for Public Health
National Institute for Health and Care Excellence
10 Spring Gardens | London SW1A 2BU
Tel: 44 (0) 207 045 2150 | Fax: 44 (0)845 003 7784
Web: http://nice.org.uk

